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MEDIA ADVISORY
DMV ANNOUNCES RECIPROCITY AGREEMENT WITH 

REPUBLIC OF KOREA

BLYTHEWOOD, S.C. - The South Carolina Department of Motor Vehicles announces the following media 
opportunity:

Who: SCDMV Executive Director Kevin Shwedo and the Consul General of the Republic of Korea,
He Beom Kim.

What: A signing ceremony for a driver's license reciprocity agreement between the state of South
Carolina and the Republic of Korea.

When: July 22, 2014 at 11:00 a.m.

Where: South Carolina Department of Motor Vehicles
10311 Wilson Boulevard, Building C 
Blythewood, South Carolina 29016
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